
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 

Matakana Smokehouse NZ 
Matakana Smokehouse brand Citrus Gravlax and Kaffir Gravlax (all sizes) 

Use By 10-04-24 Packed On 20-03-24 

  

 

 
Attention customers 
 
Matakana Smokehouse NZ will be initiating a consumer level recall of a specific 
batch of its Matakana Smokehouse NZ brand Citrus Gravlax and Kaffir Gravlax due 
to the possible presence of Listeria monocytogenes. 
 
If you have purchased these products, do not consume. There have been no reports 
of illness, however if you have consumed these products and have any concerns 
about your health, seek medical advice. 

 
Please return the products to the store for a full refund. 
 
Matakana Smokehouse NZ wishes to apologise to our customers for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. 
 

Matakana Smokehouse NZ  
hello@matakanasmokehousenz.com 
02040675417 
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